BARRIO COMIDA, 31-33 CHURCH STREET, DURHAM ADDITIONAL INFORMATION FROM DR CAREY & DR WOOD

From: A Wood Sent: 28 April 2019 08:52

To: Yvonne Raine < Yvonne.Raine@durham.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Barrido Comida licence application

Dear Yvonne

We just wanted to clarify our garden boundary which in fact goes across the garden of number (all quirky with these old properties) so where the solid fencing is seen and especially the trellis fence at the end of the garden next to the restaurant this donates our border. What we would like the committee to understand is the close proximity of our garden boundary delineated by the trellis fence to the end of the building and therefore the impact of outside noise, music, bin emptying etc.

With thanks

A Wood and P Carey



